March 27, 2019

Bluff Community Center at 10:00 a.m.

190 N 3rd East

P. O. Box 324

Bluff UT 84512

Minutes

This three-part work session started at 10:00 a.m.

Roll Call Mayor Ann K. Leppanen, Luanne Hook, Brant Murray, Jim Sayers and Linda Sosa Deb Dull and Paula Burt, of Rocky Mountain Power joined the Council in a phone conference regarding the Municipal Energy Tax.

Dull has tried working with the County for years to identify concise addresses in the Bluff Taxing District of unincorporated Bluff. Now because Bluff is incorporated and imposing a utility tax they need to be able to identify those who live here, live outside the town boundary, or have a second home.

Burt will supply a data list we can use to compare addresses; we will use a current list, such as water bills or a property tax spreadsheet. We will be able to verify correct addresses and add missing addresses. We have received approval from the Tax Commission for July 1st and Burt will check with them and the Rocky Mountain Power billing department. Leppanen is the contact person and Dull the utility contact. They would like the information on an excel spreadsheet. The conference ended at 10:30. Linda Sosa recording.